
The Autumn Fair

We honestly don't know where to start with our THANK YOUs! Thank you to Annabel
and Jess who worked so hard to make this event happen. Thank you to Mr Wilkins for all
of the hard work he did petitioning local businesses to get great prozes for his LEGO
raffle, as well as his invaluable work setting up, supporting everyone during the fair and
in clearing up the school after sending everybody home and making sure (with his sons'
help) that the school was ready for Monday morning when the children came in. Thank
you to all of the parents who gave up their time to run stalls - and the children too who
gave up their Saturday afternoon to run stalls and paint faces. Without your help it would
not have been the event it was. Thank you to everyone who donated something to the
fair to be sold, to be given as a prize. THANK YOU to everyone who came and
supported the event - who spent their money, brought their children, told others about
the event, who spread the word. THANK YOU. And thank you to the staff (Mrs Appleby,
Mr Hanna and Mr Neaves in particular) who supported the event on the day. We really
are a team and we cannot do these events without everyone's time and effort. 
We are delighted to inform you that we raised an amazing £2,270 on Saturday! This will
prove invaluable over the coming months, and we will let you know how this money is
spent in the benefit of your children.

But that's not all! We have many more thank yous to send out. On Friday last week we
had our own Bake Off competition, and the cakes sent in looked amazing (and we are
told they tasted awesome too!). Thank you to Sheree Cartmell for driving this event,
and she has asked us to pass our thanks on to all the generous sponsors who donated
amazing prizes for our bakers:
Muchos Nachos and The Fat Fig kindly donated vouchers;
Game, Set and Match donated a Netball and Soccer ball; 
Hannah Radice gifted TempleSpa Tapas with consultation;
Britt Redman baked gorgeous homemade buttermilk rusks;
Sheree Cartmell Health and Skincare gifted facials.

JYS News
Newsletter: 10 ~ 25th November 2022    Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

2nd December - Pre-loved Uniform Sale 15:15 - 15:30

*th December - Last week for swimming this term for Years 4&5.
 
14th December - Christmas Fun Day (including Chartwells' Christmas Lunch)

16th December - Last day of term, including disco (14:15 - 15:00) for the House
team with the most cumulative points this school year (with a top DJ!)

Tuesday 3rd January - Spring Term begins

Important Dates Coming Up House Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:

This week
Well, it has been yet another super busy week! Not only did we have the fair at the
weekend, but Tuesday morning saw us taking all of Keystages 1 and 2 down to Cineworld
to watch "Sing 2". This was part of "Into Film's" autumn film festival and we were able to
do it at no cost to the school or parents. A huge thank you needs to go out to them -
and to the staff who walked the children safely across Chichester and back again in time
for lunch! And thank you to Mr Neaves who arranged for the trip to happen.
On Thursday, both Years 5 and 6 were collected from school by coach and taken to
Swanfield Chapel for some "interactive" RE sessions, where they learned about different
aspects of the life of Christ through using iPads and QR codes. 


